
        

 

 

 
Hello! We wanted to let you know that the PTFA team are still here and ready for action once we 

can resume normal duties! We haven’t been able to meet, or hold any of our usual events, for a 

while but we are looking forward to a time when we can.   

 

For those of you new to the school we thought we would just share with you what normally 

happens. We are a really friendly PTFA and like to think that there is no pressure.  If you come to a 

meeting, to volunteer, or, if you are unable to come to a meeting, but still wish to help, you can 

still offer your help by talking to one of us. It is a real team effort and everyone just does what they 

can, but many hands make light work, so the more help we have, the less everyone needs to do.  

We also welcome fresh ideas and suggestions. 

 

Our meetings generally happen a few weeks before our main events take place throughout the 

year, so that we can be prepared for each event.  It might involve creating a shopping list and 

deciding who will purchase the items, creating a rota for an event, organising volunteers to pick 

up prizes, or arranging flyers for the local area.  We aim to keep them short and focussed, but we 

always have a giggle too.   

 

Under normal circumstances, our two main events of the year are Bonfire night and Midsummer 

Madness.  In addition to this we hold fun bingo evenings three times a year with fabulous prizes; 

sell ice creams to the children every Friday and host events, such as barn dances and race nights. 

  

The money we raise has a significant impact on both the school and us as parents.  Without our 

contribution, a lot of the school trips would be double the cost as we provide all the coaches and 

insurance. We pay for various treats throughout the school year and Staff can also approach the 

PTFA with a bid for resources they feel would enhance our children’s learning. 

 

Watch this space for our next meeting, it would be great to see a few new faces there!  

Your PTFA 

team: 

 

Donna (Chair)  

Mum of Sydney in Year 6 

and Albert in Year 1 

 

Julie (Vice-chair) 

Teaching Assistant 

and Nansy to Eleanor 

in Y5 and Felicity in Y2   
Tina (Treasurer)  

Mum of Nyree in Year 6 

 

Natalie (Secretary) 

 Mum of Eleanor in Y5 

and Felicity in Y2 

 
Mandi 

Mum of 

Matthew Y5 

and Martha Y2 

 
Katie 

Mum of 

Isaac in Y2 

 
Janet 

Mum of Hope 

in Y3 

 
Amy  

Mum of Josie in 

Y3 and Martha 

in Reception 

 
Camilla  

Mum of Katy-

Hope in Y2 

 
Melissa 

Mum of Heidi 

in Y1 


